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An exámination of drainage patterns in the, Llanos Basin of Colombia 
reveals abrupt changes in direction and character of stream 
segments, suggesting underlying structural control. Drainage 
patterns are evident on the geologic map of Colombia, topographic 
maps of the area and on Landsat imagery (Figure 1). 

An examination of Landsat imagery reveals linear features or linea­
ments in the form of tonal anomal ies and stream segments. It is 
assumed that these lineaments represent tectonic elemen:ts detected 
at the earth's surface. 

OBJECTIVE 

From these observations, it was decided to determine if there is a 
correlation between the·strike of tectonic elements detected at the 
surface and in the subsurface, that would' reveal the nature of 
tectonic stresses producing deformation of' the sedimentary cover 
at a regional scale. 

DATA BASE 

Data used in the study to ac;hieve thfs objective consist of five 
Landsat images coveri ng the nortb.ern Llanos Bas in of Colombia and 
the southern Barinas-Apure Basfos · of Venezuela, togethe.r with 
selected seismic coverage in the portion of the Llanos Basin 
covered by the imagery (Figure 2). 

A tectonic 11 quilt 11 map was patched together from various seismic 
interpretations made .at diJferent horizons between the .Mirador and 
Cretaceous unconfortnity levels., The composite map is based on 
interpretations f.r<>rn seveY-al vintages .qf. seismic. data, ,varying in 
data quality due · to differences in acqufs'ition and processing 
parameters. 

Separately, seismic basement representing the shield was inter­
preted and mapped where possible. 




















































